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SB 792 

Relating to auto dismantlers 
 

SB 792 makes several changes the current Oregon Department of Transportation auto 

dismantler program, including reducing the certification period from three years to one, 

lowering the fee from $800 to $500, requiring a fire response plan approved by ODOT, 

and proof of any applicable permits required by Department of Environmental Quality.   

 

In addition, local governments are required to notify all property owners that are or will 

be adjacent to a dismantling business before the business moves, expands, or opens an 

additional location prior to issuing the supplemental certificate.  

 

ODOT received an increase in Other Funds expenditure limitation of $160,183 in their 

budget bill and 0.75 FTE to support the changes in this measure.  

 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends SB 792 be 

amended by the –A10 amendment and reported out do pass, as amended. 
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